
 

 

Hollybrook Board Minutes 
July 21, 2020 

 
The Hollybrook July board meeting  was called to order at 6:30. Those in attendance were 
Annie Dowdell, Sara Zini, Randy Rowe, Sandra Crawford and Tammy Sadler. 
The minutes were approved and are currently on the website. 
The financials were approved as presented. 
 
New Business 
Mailbox rebuild was tabled until September. 
Common water hydrants - the water hydrant in the 40’s was broken - association’s responsibility  
Water spigots on some units will be researched to see if this is the association or homeowners 
responsibility  
Approval for plants on the bank of the 80’s approved to prevent more erosion. 
Sandra Crawford will submit names interested in serving on the board by September. 
 
Completed business 
Gutters cleaned on June 1,2020 
Building 8, railing and stain for emergency walkway  
Unit 33 fencing complaint declined 
Broken spigot at the pool repaired 
Pets in the pool area not allowed 
Unit 34 - crawl space door replaced 
 
The meeting was  adjourned at 7:11 pm 
 
The next board meeting will be Tuesday, September 15, 2020 
Submitted by, 
Sandra Crawford 


